
Last Updated: 02/05/2025

CR 597 (Shoal Line Blvd) Resurfacing From Jewfish Drive to Calienta Street 452889-1-32-01

Project Details
Work Type Pavement

Resurfacing
Phase Completed
Limits From Jewfish

Drive to Calienta
Street

Project Start August 30, 2024
Length 1.6 Miles
City Hernando Beach

Spring Hill
County Hernando
Construction
Cost

$1.3 million

Estimated
Completion

December 2024

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  John.McShaffrey@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The project was accepted from the contractor as completed
on January 27, 2025

This project milled and resurfaced the pavement on CR 597 (Shoal
Line Blvd.) from Jewfish Drive to Calienta Street in Hernando County.
Construction began August 30, 2024.

Lane closures/flagging operations were used for milling and paving
operations and other project work activities.


